From: -

Sent: 05 July 2021 14:51

To: Crowhurst, Kerry (BEIS)

Cc:

Subject: Application to vary the current section 36(c) of the Electricity Act 1989 consent for
the Riverside Resource Recovery Facility

Attachments: GLA response to S36C Variation ROP FINAL 05.07.21.pdf

For the attention of the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy, c/o Kerry Crowhurst,
Energy Infrastructure Planning Team

Dear Kerry Crowhurst,

On behalf of the Greater London Authority, please find attached our response to the application to vary the current
section 36(c) of the Electricity Act 1989 consent for the Riverside Resource Recovery Facility.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Many thanks,

GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY
City Hall, The Queen’s Walk, London SE1 2AA

My pronouns are he/him

www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/planning
Follow us on Twitter @LDN planning

Register here to be notified of planning policy consultations or sign up for GLA Planning News.
Details of ongoing consultations are available at https:/consult.london.gov.uk/.
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